Hannah Place (Catholic Church Endowment Society)

Hannah Place is contracted by the SA Department for Child Protection (DCP) to provide services for
young women to the age of 18.

The service provides flexible support and accommodation to the target group in purpose built
accommodation consisting of seven units. Six of these units are available to six young women and
the seventh is the administration office and unit, where staff stay overnight.

This service is provided to young women who are under guardianship or custody of the Minister who
are:
¢ pregnant or have a child in their care or working towards reunification with their child
¢ demonstrate a willingness to participate in the services and have an understanding of the
services purpose and requirements
¢ demonstrate a willingness to work towards living independently with their child and have
challenging (but not extreme) behaviours.

Each young woman has her own unit with her baby, while being provided the necessary supports,
including the co-located workers. The properties are fully furnished and supplied with household
goods. It is anticipated each young woman will receive 6-12 months of supported accommodation.

Transitional support will be offered to clients on exit from the programs accommodation. This will be
provided up to the young person’s 19th birthday, where required.

Further information can be found at:
http://centacare.org.au/service/hannah-place/

Evaluation

This contract is subject to regular reporting which captures progress against agreed KPI’s, targets
and data requirements. This is used to monitor the service provider’s performance over the financial
year. The Quarterly Analysis Report allows for trends such as staff shortages in a period or
progression towards KPI’s being identified. Further information could be provided by DCP if
required.



